
 

 

25 March 2020  

 

Hello Reception!  

I hope you are all keeping well and busy at home. As you can see, I have been busy working in the 
Butterfield house, with my little helpers. Have you spotted our latest arrivals? I’m very excited to 
announce the arrival of our baby stick insects, that have begun to hatch from their eggs today. Can 
you remember what young stick insects are called?  

        

I have used Purple Mash to draw a picture of one and written a sentence below it. Can you create 
one like mine too? I have set this as a 2do on Purple Mash for you today. First I selected a 
background and then made my brush smaller to make more delicate insect parts. Make sure you 
save your word to hand it into me and I’ll have a look and comment. Then I will put together a little 
collection for you to see them all together (a virtual display of your work, as you know they would 
normally proudly be up in our classroom!). 



 

You could watch some videos about stick insects on YouTube, here are some links for you: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=spRaKZhWq1A 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Cs1Xs3Eheag 

Can you find out any more facts? 

I’m looking forward to seeing what you come up with. I’ll be back soon with an update on our 
caterpillars too!  

Mrs Butterfield 

 

 


